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AMERICAN LIBRARY ASSOCIATION 
50 EAST HURON STREET · C HI CAGO, IL LINO IS 606 11 · (3121 944 -6780 

Mr. Edwin T. Frantz 
Vice President 
The Stouffer Corporation 
29800 Bainbridge Road 
Solon, Ohio 44139 

Dear Mr. Frantz: 

February 10, 1984 

Thank you for your letter of February 7, informing us of the suspension 
of the International Nestle Boycott Committee action. For your information 
the American Library Association never officially adopted the boycott as 
a position of the Association. This was resolution passed by the 
Association's membership but only the ALA Council has the 6ui7424.44 Tm410.74
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view of the wide publicity 
that this matter has received, I am directing this information to the 
Editor of the American Library Association's official journal, American 
Library. Information about the boycott has not already appeared. We wil 
have it appear in a forthcoming issue. 

I appreciate your bringing us up to date on these matters and 
congratulations on a successful solution to the problem. 

RW:jh 

Sincerely, 

�~� 
Robert Wedgeworth 
Executive Director 
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THE STOUFFER CORPORATION 

EDWIN T. FRANTZ 

VICE PRESIDENT-LONG RANGE PLANNING 

Mr. Robert Wedgeworth 
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Mr. Robert Wedgeworth 

I ask that I be informed of any action the ALA may take on this issue. If you 
have further questions, I would be very happy to provide the information you 
may need. 

Sincerely yours, 

~J. ~ 
Edwin T. Frantz · 

ETF / jl 
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In March, 1982, Nestle announced comprehensive policy 

guidelines (marketing instructions) to implement the Code in 

countries which had not yet taken measures to put the Code into 

effect. All companies of the Nestle Group were then instructed 

to reinforce their cooperation with governments, pediatricians, 

and other health 



Joint Statement of INBC and Nestle 

January 25, 1984 

The International Nestle Boycott Committee has 

decided to suspend its international boycott of Nestle 

Company products. 

Over the last decade a controversy has grown over 

the proper role of infant formula in the Third World, ways 

of marketing the products there, and the health hazards for 

infants resulting from improper use. 

Much of this controversy has been directed at infant 

formula manufacturers, and in 1977 INFACT, supported by 

other organizations, initiated a boycott of the products of 

Nestle, the world's largest manufacturer of infant formula. 

Out of concern for the health of infants, the World 

Health Assembly in May, 1981 adopted the International Code 

of Marketing of Breast-milk Substitutes (WHO/UNICEF Code) 

which provides guidelines to industry, governments, health 

authorities and non-governmental 0 11.6 396.75a1981 



companies to fully comply with the Code, and much progress 

has been 


